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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Celebrates Team Members Retirement 

Alpena, MI, March 5, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) wants to congratulate 
team member JT on her recent retirement. 

JT began her credit union career with Calcite Credit Union in 2000 assisting members with all 
their lending needs. In March of 2023 JT joined AAACU as a member of the credit unions 
lending team with the merger between Calcite and AAACU. 

We want to wish JT luck in her future endeavors and thank her for her dedication to the credit 
union movement, and all the assistance she provided her fellow co-workers, credit union 
members, and community. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of January 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,192 members with 
total assets equal to $750,561,899. 
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